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Phoenix, Ariz. – September 17, 2015  
 
The State Board of Education (SBE) has created a web site for Arizonans to review and 
provide comment on Arizona’s Mathematics (math) and English language arts (ELA) 
Academic Standards. 
 
The site, https://k12standards.az.gov, provides parents, teachers, community members, 
and others an easy way to review the current standards and provide their thoughts on how 
the standards can be improved. This information will be used to assist the state in the 
improvement of Arizona’s current academic standards. 
 
In addition to the site, the SBE is working with county superintendents to host meetings 
around Arizona so people may provide their thoughts on the standards via a public 
meeting.  Dates of the meetings will be released in the coming weeks. 
 
Comments on the standards may also be mailed to: 
State Board of Education 
Attn: K12 Standards Public Input 
1700 W. Washington 
Executive Tower Suite 300 
Phoenix, Arizona 85007 
 
For information about the Arizona Standards Development Committee, visit 
https://azsbe.az.gov/sites/default/files/Az%20Standards%20Devel%20Comm%20Annou
cement_0.pdf  
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